
Email From Rich Larsen, President of Manitowoc Marina 
 
Good morning Alders Sitkiewitz and Brey, 
  
Thanks for putting this on the agenda for February. Please let me know what I can do to help provide 
information for the committee. 
  
One side note, last week we discussed the sanitary pump out machine replacement. If you recall, this is 
to replace the 25 year old machine that has far exceeded it’s life expectancy. We received 2 quotes for 2 
different machines and the preferable machine is the lowest bid by about a thousand dollars. It is about 
14K. This went through the channels of JJ Walford and eventually made to Attorney McDaniels. She 
questioned the who the responsible party is and after discussing with her, she understands that it is a 
city responsibility similar to a replacement furnace. She was going to see  where the money was going to 
come from, but she has not responded to emails. This is a relatively long lead item and I want to be sure 
we have it in time for spring commissioning. Any input or direction would be appreciated. 
  
Regards 
  
Rich 
  
Rich Larsen 
President  
Manitowoc Marina 
 


